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SYLMAR, Calif. (Nov. 22, 2017) – As the Thanksgiving holiday approaches, the 
Sunshine Canyon Landfill team wishes to express its thanks to our regulatory partners 
for their collaborative approach to site operations throughout the year. The Landfill 
team works with multiple agencies on a continual basis gathering and analyzing 
site data and implementing on-site enhancement plans. These partnerships are an 
important factor in ensuring the site is managed in an environmentally responsible 
manner, and we are grateful for their cooperation.

As a good neighbor, we remain committed to our community, and we wish you and 
yours a happy and healthy Thanksgiving. To learn more about Sunshine Canyon, visit 
us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/.
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